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Nazareth School PTG’s 5 Things… February 2024 Edition 
a quick highlight of PTG happenings this month 

 

For more information, please reach out to NazarethSchoolPTG@gmail.com. 
 

1. We hope you are planning to join us Wednesday, February 28th for the PTG General 
Meeting/Bingo Night at 6:30 pm. This will be a fun night of community building. Prizes, 
service hours and free dress passes will be awarded – an event not to miss!  If you 
haven’t RSVP’d, it isn’t too late.  You can show up to the event – Bingo cards are free 
and $2 daubers will be sold at the door. 

2. A huge thank you to all of those who are working so hard on the Golf Tournament and 
Ball Drop.  The Annual Golf Tournament will occur on Friday, March 22 at Carlton Oaks 
Country Club, and the Golf Ball Drop will be on Monday, March 25.  Visit the following 
link for more information: https://nazgolf.accelraising.com. 

3. All are invited to participate in the Stations of the Cross each Wednesday morning at 
8:30 am at St. Francis Chapel during Lent.  We pray that our school community may feel 
especially close to Christ during this Lenten season.   

4. We are still looking for chairs for the Mother/Son and Father/Daughter Dances.  If you 
are interested in stepping up to coordinate these events, please contact Mrs. Nancy via 
email: office@nazarethschool.org. 

5. MARK YOUR CALENDARS for school registration next week – March 5th and 6th from 3-5 
pm in the Auditorium. Don’t forget your checkbook!  

 


